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Moe Mohanna's Project

From Gisela Kelly <gisela.kelly@yahoo.com>
Date Tue 9/2/2025 8:01 PM
To  Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Cc staywme@gmail.com <staywme@gmail.com>
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my name is Gisela Kelly, I've been living in El Dorado County since 1987.
| am writing in strong support of the Moe Mohanna's Project. A Museum
and First-Class Hotel will be a great addition and revenue maker for our

county.
Sincerely,
Gisela Kelly
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